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September 30, 1982
MN-82-187 JHG-82-175

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
Attenticn: Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Director

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) MYAPCo Letter to USNRC dated August 13, 1982, MN-82-162

Subject: Response to Inspection No. 50-309/82-08
Dear Sir:

This letter is to remove a potential ambiguity in a commitment made via
Reference (b). The Potential ambiguity involves the word "area." The word
"cubicle" conveys more precisely the meaning of this commitment.

The second commitment on page three should read:

2. Self-closing gates will be employed as barricades to cubicles where

the dose rates are 100-999 mrem/hr. These will be installed at waist
level and will have the proper sign attached.

We trust that you find this clarification satisfactory. Should you have
any further questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

a.'w:c\] 4
John H. Garrity, Senior Director

Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
JHG:pJp

cc: Mr. Robert A. Clark
Mr. Paul A. Swetland
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